
The Week of March 9, 2025 
 Sunday, March 9 Daylight Savings Time 

  9:00 a.m.  Choir Rehearsal (sanctuary) 

  9:15 a.m. Adult Sunday School (youth lounge) 

  10:30 a.m. Worship (sanctuary) 

  11:50 a.m.  Children’s Choir Rehearsal (sanctuary) 

  3:00 p.m. Practice for Worship Night (sanctuary) 

  4:00 p.m. Second Nurture (tiny tots, gym & youth  

    lounge) 

  5:00 p.m.  Worship Night (sanctuary) 

  6:00 a.m. Youth Group (gym) 

  7:30 p.m.  Men’s Basketball (gym) 

 Monday, March 10 

  5:30 p.m.  Yoga (fireside) 

  7:00 p.m.  Knitting (fireside) 

  7:00 p.m. Community Men’s Bible Study (offsite) 

  7:00 p.m.  Stephen Minister Caregivers Training  

    (classroom)  

 Tuesday, March 4 

  7:00 p.m.  Church Council Meeting (fireside) 

 Thursday, March 6 

  7:00 p.m.  Choir Rehearsal (sanctuary) 

  7:30 p.m.  Prayer Hour (chapel) 

 Saturday, March 8 

  10:00 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study (fireside) 

 Sunday, March 16 

  9:00 a.m.  Choir Rehearsal (sanctuary) 

  9:15 a.m. Adult Sunday School (youth lounge) 

  10:30 a.m. Worship (sanctuary) 

  11:50 a.m.  Children’s Choir Rehearsal (sanctuary) 

  12:00 p.m.  Troop 42 Spaghetti Dinner (gym) 

  6:00 a.m. Youth Group (gym) 

  7:30 p.m.  Men’s Basketball (gym) 

 

Financials as of March 4, 2025 

Income                           50,538.78 

Expenses                       67,248.70 

Net                                ( 16,709.92) 

*this currently includes the additional and sizable expense of fixing the      

heating system this winter.  

Announcements and Reminders 

Reading Through the Psalms in Lent 

As a community let's join together in reading through the Psalms during the season of 

Lent. A guided reading plan is available in the narthex and weekly email. If you would 

like to receive a daily TEXT with a link to the daily reading please sign up in the       

narthex or visit here: https://forms.gle/hm8Xe8LvfZFWXouHA. 
 

Palm Sunday & Easter Special Choir/Instrumental Ensemble 
Join us for the Special Choir and Instrumental Ensemble for Palm Sunday on April 13 

and Easter on April 20! Children, youth, and adults are all welcome to participate.    

Rehearsals will vary by group and will begin around the end of March. Questions?  

Contact Yuna Lee at yunalee@ecovchurch.org or the church office.  
 

Children's Choir Rehearsal 
The choir is open to children in elementary and middle school and rehearsals occur af-

ter worship. See Yuna Lee for more information. 

• March 9 & March 16: 11:50 a.m. - 12:15 p.m. 

• March 23: Rehearsal at 9:50 a.m. 
 

Youth Group EVERY WEEK!  
Excited to announce that Youth Group will now be every Sunday night from 6 to 7 p.m. 

starting March 2nd! High School and Middle School (Grades 6-12) will meet              

separately and then join in a game together. Thanks to our group of volunteers adding 

this opportunity. Spread the word!  
 

Spaghetti Dinner 
All you can eat spaghetti dinner and silent auction in support of Boy Scout Troop 42. 

Sunday, March 16th from noon to 4 p.m. Covenant Congregational Church. $8 per     

person or $30 per family (max 4). Tickets available at church on Sundays or at the 

door.  
 

Covenant Trust Company Visit 
Sunday March 23rd, directly after worship, we will be joined by Larry J. Kleindienst 

from Covenant Trust. Covenant Trust supports many churches, camps, and ministries 

in the Covenant Denomination through the coordination and offering of Legacy      

Planning and other financial services. Please join us in the Rec Room (Gym). We will 

review the pros and cons of some of the most common giving strategies during 

your  lifetime. We will also look at some legacy gift options and review how they     

benefit you now and your beneficiary in the future. No need to RSVP and all are        

welcome! Sponsored by the Stewardship Committee. 
 

Scholarship Available 
The John Tyler Memorial Fund is offering a one-time scholarship to a graduating senior 

attending college in the fall. Please contact the office for the application. The deadline is 

May 1, 2025. Questions can be directed to Cheryl Opper or Pastor Devyn. 

https://forms.gle/hm8Xe8LvfZFWXouHA
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